
Please pray for our sick and housebound and for those who care for them: 
 
Ben Carmichael, John McGinley, Arthur McHugh,  Kenneth McNish (London), 
Daphne Dowie, Lennox McDonald Walker (Edinburgh, aged 10), Ruby McLean, 
Eamonn Campbell, David Scott, Gail Frame (Prestwick), Ann Devlin, Joseph 
Malone, John McLaughlin (USA), Tess Murray, Tom O’Brien, Joan Robson, 
Margaret Robertson, Claire Fox (Coatbridge), Eddie O’Neil, Robert Dunlop 
(OLOL), Andy Dunn, Cathy Kelly, Maureen Watson,  Eileen Biggins, Cath Despard, 
Michael Todd, Kathleen Rourke, Ann Dillon, Christy Joyce (Dublin), Joseph 
Gallacher, Chiv Brown, Colum Maguire, Rosey McGeady, Clive Murdoch, Tom 
Fahey, Tomas McFarlane, Agnes Dowling, Mary Hoban, Liz Gallagher, Bernadette 
Coogans, Frank Coogans, Lily Halleron, Nan Martin, Cathy Clark, Ann O’Neil, 
Rosina O’Neil, Andrea Waddell, Christopher Torrance, Frank Torrance, Sheila 
Torrance, Frank McCabe, Alice Nimmo, Jo Reilly, Marie Sydney, Patricia 
Williamson, Raymond Smith, Iain Norrie Junior, Margaret Steele, Anne Duffy, Rev 
Mgr Peter Smith, Betty Barbour, John McAdams, Emma Cunningham, Michael 
Convery, Jim McFarlane, Tricia Miller. 
 
 
Anniversaries:  Charlie Mitchell, Elaine Murray. 
 
1st Anniversary:  Mary Florence Love (11th April) & Donald McIntyre (14th April). 
 
Recently deceased:  Cathie Clark, Harry Macrae (Glasgow), Dot White, Eddie 
McGee (Donegal). 
 
Funeral Arrangements:  
 
1. R.I.P. Mary Brannan: Requiem Mass on Thursday 12 April at 10am followed 

by South Lanarkshire Crematorium at 11am. 
2. R.I.P. Gerry Duffin: The body reception at 6pm on Tuesday 10 April and 

Requiem Mass at 9.30am on Wednesday 11 April in St. Vincent’s RC Church in 
East Kilbride. 

3. R.I.P. Michael John Barbour:  The Body reception on Sunday 15 April at 
7.30pm. Requiem Mass on Monday 16 April at 10am followed by South 
Lanarkshire Crematorium at 11am. 

 
 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 
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Feast Days:  Monday, The Annunciation of The Lord; Wednesday 11 April, St 
Stanislaus. 
 
There will be Eucharistic Service at 10am in our church on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Friday this week. 
 
Divine Mercy Sunday:  Service of Devotion will be held in St. Vincent 
de Paul Church on 8th April 2018 at 3pm. Holy Mass at 4pm. 
 
Collections:  Good Friday’s special collection raise £607.77 for the Holy 
Places. Last Sunday’s collection raised £2,550.61 for our parish, of which 
£656.20 was Gift-aided. 
 
Club 200: this week’s £60 winner is Mary Stewart. Please collect your prize from 
the Sacristy. 
 
Covenant Scheme:  A reminder that envelopes for the tax year 2018-2019 can be 
collected from the Sacristy. You should begin using the new envelopes this 
weekend 7th/8th April. New members of the covenant scheme are welcome at any 
time throughout the year – if you are a taxpayer, all you need to do is collect and 
return a Gift Aid declaration. This will generate extra income for the parish at no 
additional cost to yourself. Weekly collections (paid by cheque, standing order or 
in covenant envelopes) as well as one-off donations can all be gift-aided. 
 
Memorial of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church:  Pope Francis 
announced earlier this month that a new memorial will be inscribed in the Roman 
Calendar and be celebrated each year on the Monday following Pentecost which 
will be celebrated this year on Monday 21 May. 
 
Placuit Deo (it has pleased God)  – Congregation of the Doctrine of the Faith: 
Bishop Toal recommends that we read this short document which can be found on 
the Vatican website at http://www.vatican.va/roman_curia/congregations/cfaith/ 
documents/rc_con_cfaith_doc_20180222_placuit-deo_en.html. 
 
Rosary on the Coast of the British Isles - Sunday 29 April 2018: The faithful of 
Poland and Ireland have recently responded to what they sense as a movement of 
the Holy Spirit to gather around the coasts of their nations and pray the Rosary and 
entrust their nation to Our Blessed Lady’s powerful intercession. A similar event 
will take place on the British Isles at 3pm on 29 April. 

 
Parish Pilgrimage to Ireland/World Meeting of Families: will take place in 
Dublin from 21-26 August 2018. Pope Francis has confirmed his attendance on 
Saturday 25th and Sunday 26th, when he will celebrate the final Eucharist in 
 
 

 
 

 Phoenix Park. Details can be found at www.worldmeeting2018.ie. 
 
Sunday Café: will resume Sunday 22 April. 
 
Scottish Catholic Medical Association: The next meeting will take place in 
Turnbull Hall in the University of Glasgow on Saturday, 12 May at 11am, with 
Mass at 10.30am in Turnbull Hall Chapel. 
 
Church’s Heating System:  A very provisional date for the open 
meeting to discuss the existing heating system in our church is set for 
Sunday 29th April at 2pm in the Parish Centre. We are waiting for some 
paper work to be done. 
 
Ladies Phoenix Club  meets this Monday 9th April at 1.30pm. Come 
along and listen to David Atkins taking us on ‘A Trip To Russia.’ All 
welcome. Tea/coffee £2. 
 
The Family of R.I.P. Mary Brannan will come for the coffee morning 
after the funeral this Thursday to thank all people for their hospitality in 
our hall during coffee mornings. R.I.P. Mary Brannan was a regular 
Coffee Morning goer and she loved our coffee mornings.  
 
 

For Our Children and Young People 
 
 

St Andrew’s & St Bride’s high school is delighted to welcome Studio 32 for an 
evening of ‘Strictly Musicals’ on Thursday 26th April at 7.30pm. Tickets are £5. 
Call Hillary on 07714981908. 
 
Children’s Liturgy is taking an Easter break and will be back on Sunday 22 April. 
 
National Catholic Schools’ Mass: will be celebrated in Falkirk Stadium at 1pm on 
Thursday 14 June 2018. This Mass is the highlight of our calendar of events to 
mark the centenary of the 1918 Education (Scotland) Act. On this occasion, every 
Catholic school in Scotland will be able to gather as a community of faith and 
learning and celebrate Mass together. This is the first time that such a gathering has 
taken place and it is very fitting that it should be to mark such an historic moment 
in the story of our faith community. 
 
Baptismal Congratulations  to Toby Yates and his parents Brian Yates and 
Jennifer nee McCallion. Toby will be baptized in our church this Sunday at 1pm. 
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